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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

A special Peace Blessing event is being planned for October 3 in Korea, October 2 in North America. 

While we are waiting for more details regarding this event and how to prepare for it in our communities, 

we wanted to give everyone some advance notice and the information we know at this time. 

 

Event: International Blessing for previously married couples and candidates preparing to enter CheonBo 

Won 

 

Date: October 3, 2021 (Korea time) 

 

Location: TBA in Korea with venues worldwide connected via live broadcast 

 

Preparation: please consider a venue that can set up the two-way Boda system and have enough space 

for the potential participants in your community 

 

Participants: 

 

For the Peace Blessing (more details to come) 

 

1) Already married couples: 

 

1st generation couples in Heavenly Tribal Messiah's (HTM) network who are prepared to go through all 

steps of the Blessing. It's recommended that they have some basic education about the Blessing meaning, 

True Parents' life and Divine Principle. Also, they will need to make a Blessing offering of gratitude (The 

official minimum required offering for HTM Blessing is $20). 

 

2) Candidates wishing to receive the Single Person Blessing: 

 

A Single Person 60+ Candidate is someone who is single, widowed or divorced and is willing to receive 

the Blessing once they are in the spirit world with the condition that they live a life without a partner on 

earth. After receiving this conditional Blessing, this person can receive a Seonghwa ceremony and counts 

as part of a HTM's tribe and included in the CheonBo horizontal Blessing requirements. 

 

They do not need to participate in the Chastening Ceremony, 40-day separation or 3-day ceremony until 

in the spirit world. This is not for someone seeking a re-blessing. 

 

Note: This Blessing is not for 1st or 2nd Generation matching Candidates or Intergenerational (1st and 

2nd gen) married couples. 

 

For the CheonBo Registration Blessing (more details to come) 



 

 

 

1) Newly registered families preparing to enter CheonBo Won. 

 

2) Those who were not able to participate in the registration Blessing together with their spouse in 

February 2020. 

 

We understand you may have many questions, and we will try to answer them as we can and provide any 

additional information as it becomes available from International Headquarters. 

 

At this point, we recommend finding out if there are CheonBo candidates in your community and if your 

Heavenly Tribal Messiahs have previously married couples to be invited to participate in this Blessing 

ceremony and start their 40+3 days journey soon after. Based on this answer, please discuss with the 

subregional and district leadership whether your community can host a ceremony on October 2. 

 

If you have CheonBo couples to be inducted on October 10 (October 9 in North America), we highly 

recommend holding both events publicly in your church community, based on any gathering guidelines 

due to COVID. 

 

God Bless you and your family, 

 

 
Rev. Naokimi Ushiroda 

President 

 
Dr. Andrew Compton 

Director, Heavenly Tribal Messiahs Dept. 
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